
 

COVID SAFE PROCEDURES @ STOCKTON WOOD 

Day 2 

Dear Parents, 

We need your help and assistance.  Yesterday we got off to a great start!  Nearly every child 

returned to school – which was brilliant! The children looked so smart in their new uniforms and 

were motivated and resilient!  They took everything in their stride!  They remembered the 

‘Stockton Wood Way’ and we had a wonderful day in school and we were so proud of them.  

 

Then it rained at home time!!! And we all got very wet which was made worse as everyone was 

still learning about our new arrangements and which way to go!  Please bear with us!  It is a very 

difficult time and we must strive to maintain the children’s ‘bubbles’ and our social distances (2m).   

 

Our arrangements have been sent home a number of times and published – please do read 

carefully and follow. We will review every day and make changes to keep improving the new 

procedures. Your suggestions are very welcome – please work with us.  Please ring school if you 

need help or have any difficulties and we will try our very best to help. 

 

We must ask parents to maintain their social distance when queuing to drop off and collect the 

children – just like we all queued to go to the super market during ‘lockdown’! 

 

 
Top tips! 

• Please arrive at school as close to drop off and pickup time as possible. 

➢ Year 1 and Year 3:  8.45am - 3.05pm  
➢ Year 2 and Year 4:  8.55am - 3.15pm  
➢ Reception and Year 5:  9.05am - 3.25pm  
➢ Year 6 9.10am - 3.30pm 

• Queue in one direction. 

• Keep your distance – 2m! 

• Parents must walk around to Stockton Wood Road to drop off/collect Junior children. 

• Children must have a coat for school everyday day! Even if the sun is shining, the weather 

can change very quickly and the children will be taking part in outdoor learning every day. 
To help us make our school as safe as possible everybody has a part to play.   To help us combat the pandemic 

everybody has a part to play!  Thank you!                                                    Yours sincerely, S.E.Price Head teacher 
 


